
28/02/2019 

MS Lisa Cobb 
13 - 13 Rosedale AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
lisa_cobb@trendmicro.com 

RE: Mod2019/0045 - 8 Willyama Avenue FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I have reviewed the application to modify DA NO154/17 - 8 Willyama Avenue, Fairlight.
At this stage, I am supportive of the majority of amendments except for the proposed height 
increase of approximately 1/2 a metre to the external lift. I am currently not supportive of this 
amendment given the potential view loss to 13 Rosedale Avenue, Fairlight. I would also like to 
understand if the change of materials now being proposed for the lift will impact views.
Sincerely
Lisa Cobb 

Sent: 28/02/2019 2:23:27 PM
Subject: Online Submission


